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From: Feist, Alan
Sent: 20 September 2018 12:18
To:
Subject: RE: A27 Arundel JR & Woodland Errors

Yes,  
 
From:    
Sent: 20 September 2018 12:15 
To: Feist, Alan;   
Subject: RE: A27 Arundel JR & Woodland Errors 
 
Hi Alan 
 
I am keen to discuss.  Are you free for a telephone call? 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Tel:    
Mob:  
Email   
 

     
 
wsp.com 
 
Confidential 
This message, including any document or file attached, is intended only for the addressee and may contain privileged and/or confidential information. Any 
other person is strictly prohibited from reading, using, disclosing or copying this message. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
and delete the message. Thank you. 
 
WSP UK Limited, a limited company registered in England & Wales with registered number 01383511. Registered office: WSP House, 70 Chancery Lane, 
London, WC2A 1AF.    

 

From: Feist, Alan [mailto:Alan.Feist@highwaysengland.co.uk]  
Sent: 19 September 2018 19:00 
To:    

 
Subject: A27 Arundel JR & Woodland Errors 
 

 
 
I am conscious that we have ‘set aside’ the errors in calculating the quantum of ancient woodland 
impacted by the consultation options. 
 
As we move toward JR, this will have to be revealed and legal are suggesting we may have to 
publish a ‘witness statement’ explaining how this happened as part of our disclosure evidence. 
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To date, I have not had any explanation of how the error occurred but I think the time is now right 
for you to let me know so we can decide how we reveal this? 
 
Thanks 
 
Alan Feist 
Programme Leader 
Regional Investment Programme 
Highways England | Bridge House | 1 Walnut Tree Close | Guildford | Surrey | GU1 4LZ 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
Tel:  
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